
Interested 
in a career 
in food?

If the answer is yes, then 
join us on our virtual 
open day Monday 12th 
December 5-6pm when 
we will be showcasing 
our Graduate, Industrial 
Placement and Degree 
Apprenticeship schemes. 

Scan the QR code and 
register your interest to 
hear real life experiences 
of people in their Early 
Careers here at  
Samworth Brothers.

Come Join 
Our Team
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